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Elks National Foundation 
If you meant to donate with your dues, but forgot… no problem!  Just drop $10 (or any amount) in an 
envelope in the slot next to my office door with your name on it and the letters ENF and I will take 
care of the rest!  
 Fraternally, 
Paul W. Stasko, PER 
Lodge ENF Chairman 
  
From the Secretary’s Desk 
We are now into the third month of a new Lodge year.  If you haven’t paid your dues yet, please do so 
as soon as possible.  The new delinquent list is behind the bar.  You shouldn’t be enjoying the club or 
Lodge privileges without being in good standing.  Please don’t be insulted if asked to show your 
current membership card.  As a reminder, regular member dues are $43 and life member’s dues are 
$23.  Also, don’t forget to stop in and pick up your new FOB for easy access to the building. 
 Fraternally, 
Paul W. Stasko, PER 
Lodge Secretary 
  
  
Summer is one of the best times to stop in and enjoy your Elks Lodge.  Catch the NHL playoffs, and 
Pirate Games with friends.  Cool off after a round of golf, play some Wednesday night Bingo.  Enjoy 
our Saturday night entertainment.  Participate or watch a Jam session!  Also, don’t miss our Flag Day 
service on June 15TH. 
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Well, another month is in the books and it was another good one at the Lodge. Joe Orris` (PER) band 
was here and it was a great evening.  We had Mother`s Day celebration, a wonderful turnout and 
wonderful dinner made by the Sisters again, thanks Bonnie and Shelly.  Good bands throughout the 
month made for a lot of good socializing.  June will bring some good things.  June 15 will be our Flag 
Day ceremony.  You don`t want to miss that, it is very interesting to hear the history of you American 
flag.  Come and enjoy your Lodge. 
Fraternally, 
Terry L. Hendrickson ER 

 
 

 

New Membership card 

Please show the bar technician your new membership card for 2019-2020 to show your dues is up to date.  Please do 

not be upset with the bar technician if you are asked to show your membership card. 

If you have not paid your dues for the new fiscal year, you will not be able to enjoy the benefits of the Lodge.  Please 

pay your dues as soon as possible if you have not already done so and pick up your new key fob. 
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WE`RE HAVING A PROM 
Mark your calendar 

Saturday, Sept 28, 2019 
Stagger Lee will be entertaining us 

Get your gown ladies 
Guys get your suit 

More details to come!!! 

COMING EVENTS 
Every Wednesday- Bingo upstairs – doors open at 5pm 
Thurs only Kitchen open 6 to 8 p on – Pizza only night 

 
June 1 – American Pie 
June 8 – Stonehorse 
June 15 – Flag Day Ceremony followed by Stagger Lee 
June 22 – Rust Project 
July 20 – Center Stage  NEW 

Aug 3 – Majestics 
Aug 10 – Lodge Picnic w DJ Richard 
Aug 17 - The Gruuve 
Aug 24 – Annual Charity Golf Tourn. @ Apollo Elks CC with 
                 American Pie to start at 7:30 until 11 pm 
Sept 7 – Cool Change 
Sept 14 – Classic Brew Band  NEW 

Sept 21 – Bar Crawl – watch for more info 
Sept 28 – Stagger Lee – PROM NIGHT  
Oct 5 – Rust Project 
Oct 12 – Buckyoke after Penn State vs Iowa game 
Oct 19 – Cash Bash w Stagger Lee to follow 
Oct 26 – Halloween Party w Stonehorse Band 
Oct 27 - $uper Bingo 
Nov 2 – TBA 
Nov 9 – Autobaun 
Nov 16 – American Pie 
 

 

 CA$H BA$H 
$aturday, Oct 19, 2019 

Ticket$ available at the Lodge or from an officer NOW !!! 
$20 per ticket

NEW KEY FOB SYSTEM 
We need to inform you of a new Fob entrance system at the Tarentum Elks Lodge.  The purple key cards no longer work.  If you 

have been a member long enough to have the regular door key, it also will not work any longer.  ALL members will need a fob to 

enter the Lodge.  Fobs are currently being given out.  If you have already paid your dues for the current year, please stop in the 

Lodge, show your current card and you will be given a new fob.  If you have not yet paid your dues for the current year, when you 

stop in to pay your dues, you will receive a new fob at that time.  The first fob is free, any additional fobs given out for any reason, 

will be at a cost of $5 ea at this time.  Only members will have a fob, spouses, as before will need to be with the member or ring 

in to enter. Only one fob per member can be given out at a time.  If you have any questions, as usual, email me or stop in the 

Lodge. 

 

ANNUAL CHARITY GOLF OUTING 

Elks Annual Golf Challenge, It's time that our members to 

come forward and support our Charity Golf Tournament.  

It would be nice to see some of our members put together 

a team and support the Lodge in this project to raise 

money for our Charity, all info is at the lodge. Support this 

great Project and help raise money. Also, any member can 

get a sponsor, cost is $50.00 each sign. I will need Name of 

business, location and Phone number. Thanks to all for 

trying. 

Any Questions Call Bob Morrow Chairman. Cell- 724-980-

8819 Home 724-224-7652. 

Thank You in advance 
Bob Morrow 
(Just a note, this is for the Home Service charity of the 
Lodge) 

 

 

FLAG DAY CEREMONY 

Saturday, June 15, 2019 
Guest speaker 

Come learn the history of our flag starting at 6pm 

BAR BINGO WILL BE BACK!!!!!!!! 

In the fall  

More info to follow, watch your email 

****THE MORE THAT PLAY, THE MORE WE PAY**** 



JUNE 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday Sunday 

     1 2 
     American Pie Pirates vs. 

Brewers 1:35 
3 4 5 6 7 8 9 

House 
Committee 

Mtg 7:30 

Pirates vs. 
Braves 
7:05 
 
Ladies Euchre 

 

Family Pizza Night 

 
 

Stonehorse 
Band 

Pirates @ 
Brewers 2:10 

10 11 12 13 14 15 16 
Lodge 
Meeting 7:30 

Pirates @ 
Braves 
7:20 

 

Family Pizza Night 

 
 

Flag day 6:00 
Stagger Lee 
8:00 

Pirates @ 

Marlins 1:10 
17 18 19 20 21 22 23 

 Pirates vs. 
Tigers 
7:05 
 
Ladies Euchre 

 

Family Pizza Night 

 
 

Rust Project Pirates vs. 
Padres 
1:35 
 

24 25 26 27 28 29 30 
 Pirates @ Astros 

8:15 

 

 
KITCHEN 
CLOSED 

 

Pirates @ 
Brewers 8:10 

Pirates @ 
Brewers 2:10 
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New member applications 
 

We will be asking for a $10 deposit when someone fills out an application for membership.  When they are initiated, 
that $10 will be reimbursed toward their first dues.  If you collect a new application from anyone, please also collect the 

$10.   
 

!!! WE HAVE A NEW WEBSITE!!! 

Thank you to Kathy G. for all her time and expertise in setting up our new website.  She has put endless hours 
getting things put into the site.  There are photos new and old of the Lodge, you can access the newsletter, 

upcoming events scrolling across the screen, and there is more to come.  Log on and check it out!!!  I`m sure 
you will like it as much as I do if not more. 

www.elks644.org     
 

PA LOTTERY 
DON`T FORGT WE HAVE THE LOTTERY MACHINE IN THE LODGE.  YOU CAN PLAY ALL 

YOUR NUMBERS WITH A QUICK STOP AT THE LODGE AND IF YOU CHOOSE HAVE A QUICK 

REFRESHMENT!!! THE ONLY THING YOU ARE NOT ABLE TO PLAY AT THE LODGE ARE THE 

SCRATCH OFF GAMES. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

LODGE HOURS 

724-226-1644 
 

Monday- 5 pm to 9 pm  
Tuesday - 5pm to 9 pm 
Wednesday - 4pm to 11pm 
Thursday - 4pm to 10pm 
Friday - 4pm to 9pm 
Saturday - 3pm to 11pm 
Sunday – 3pm to 7pm  

The hours listed above are the earliest the Lodge will close.  If there are people watching a game or if there is a 

function going on at the Lodge, the Lodge will stay open as long as there are members at the bar.   

 

If you have any questions, please email me or see an officer at the Lodge 

 

SHELLY De E-MAIL NEWSLETTER 

 
bpoesnoopyde@gmail.com 
 
Website:   
www.elks644.org   
 

Facebook page: 
Tarentum Elks Lodge #644 
 

 

 

2019-2020 OFFICERS 

          Exalted Ruler – Terry L Hendrickson, PER   Tiler – Kate Ross 
          Leading Knight – Dorothy Rogers, PER   Chaplain – Antoinette Waxter 
          Loyal Knight – Greg Prohaska                                          Inner Guard -- Frank M. Bavetz 
          Lecturing Knight –   Richard Ament                                                Three Year Trustee – Mike Holmes 
          Secretary -- Paul W. Stasko, Sr. PER              Two Year Trustee – David C. Ross, PER 
          Treasurer -- Shelly DeLancey               One Year Trustee – Paul Haas, PER 
          Esquire -- Gretchen Hunter, PDDGER 
 

 

 

mailto:bpoesnoopyde@gmail.com


 

                        JAMMIN AT THE ELKS LODGE  

 

 

Sorry, I don`t know the names of all the guys that participated but you 

can see from the left there is Les Hartman, Paul Stasko, Steve Faber, 

?, Jason Calender and sorry, I don’t know the others. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Elks Angels 

   Elks Angels was set up at our Tarentum Lodge to try to assist members 

that may fall into some hardship.  The Angels was dreamed up by our ER, 

Terry Hendrickson.  His wish is to help our Elks family members when 

they get into a bit of a tough spot.  He appointed Kate Ross, Sandy Smith 

and Shelly DeLancey as the Angels!!!  If you get into a spot, or know of a 

member that is in need, talk to the Angels, NOW, YOU MAY FILL OUT A 

REQUEST FOR ASSISTANCE, everything is kept confidential. If you 

know a member that may be in some need, please let the Angels know.  

The forms are at the Lodge in the hallway.  If your problem is larger than 

the budget, a fundraiser may be able to be set up.  Again, your name is 

kept out of it all if you would like.   

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

We have the Lottery!!! 

                        
 

   As of Tuesday, June 5, 2018, you are able to play 

Keno, Express Sports, your 2, 3, 4, 5, digit numbers, 
and Fast Play along with Cash 5, Treasure Hunt, 
Match 6, and Cash for Life, Power Ball, Mega 
Millions. (Hope I didn`t miss any)  Just stop in, fill out 
a card from the holder at the Daily Book table, and 
the bar technician will run your card for you.  We 
are hoping to get a self-service machine in the 
future too.  Stop in and play some games!!!  On 
Fridays you may be able to double your winnings on 
the Keno, stop in to find out how.  We do NOT have 
scratch offs though.  


